
From: Raman Joshi <joshir2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 7:59 AM 
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: I Support Sidewalks 

 
I support constructing sidewalks and oppose any ordinance to exempt developers for 
constructing or financially contributing for the construction of sidewalks.  
 
Sidewalks are safe and essential for the residents of Jonesboro to be able to walk safely in and 
around the community. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Raman Joshi 
 


